
TOWN OF STRATTON 

SCHOOL BOARD 
 

Notice of an Informational Meeting Regarding Act 46 
 

An Open Discussion regarding 

the future of Stratton’s School Choice 
 

Thursday, March 2, 2017 at 7:00PM 

at the Stratton Town Hall 
 

The Stratton School Board invites all Stratton residents to an Act 46 informational meeting at the 

Stratton Town Hall, 688 Stratton-Arlington Rd., in Stratton, on Thursday, March 2, 2017 at 

7:00PM. The meeting will be an open discussion regarding the effect of Act 46 on our children 

and on the town's tax rate. The Board will also present its ideas relative to Act 46 

implementation. 

 

Over the past year, Stratton School Board members have met with school boards of other 

districts, State officials, and officials from different Supervisory Unions to explore alternatives to 

the dictates of the Act 46 requirements. 

 

In addition, the Board has established an Act 46 Study Committee, made up of several parents of 

Stratton children.  The Study Committee is charged with assisting the Board with drafting an Act 

46 plan that must be approved by the State.  

 

This plan will provide an outline to the State which will show how Stratton will attain the Act 46 

goal of having a sustainable governance model that provides educational opportunities to our 

children, while maintaining economic efficiencies. 

 

It is now time to present these initial findings and conclusions to Stratton residents in order to get 

a sense as to whether the residents support the Board's recommendations. 

 

Therefore, the Board encourages all Stratton residents, not just parents, to attend this important 

meeting. 

 

Tom Montemagni 

Stratton School Board Chair 


